Weber School District

Technical Services

Memo

To: Superintendent Gina Butters, Weber School District Board of Education
From: Dr. Jennifer Boyer-Thurgood, Technical Services Director

CC: Dr. Robert Petersen, Dax Teuscher

Date: December 18, 2023

Re: Purchase Request

The Cohesity backup system requires a 5-node replacement. This system is located in the data room at
the District Office. These 5 nodes are direct replacements for 5 nodes that are due for refresh. No new
nodes are being added. These nodes are necessary because they back up the IFAS financial system
and the student information system, PowerSchool.

The full cost of the replacement is $83,970.25. This includes a $7,486.07 discount extended by the
vendor for purchase in the 2023 calendar year. Funds for this purchase will be taken from regular
operating budgets. All district purchasing practices have been followed.

Thank you for your consideration of this purchase. As always | appreciate your continued support of
technology in the district. If | can provide you with further clarification or answers to questions, please
contact me at 801-476-7980.

Thank you.
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Dr. Jennifer Boyer-Thurgood
Director of Technical Services



